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Comments: I am alarmed about the proposed POWDR development at Holland Lake Lodge. Please, please

listen to all of us who oppose this way-too-big expansion of the lodge. This is NOT the appropriate place for a

huge cross-country ski resort, or whatever that Utah company has in mind. 

 

No to this development! Absolutely not. 

 

Please keep Holland Lake a serene, beautiful place. 


